
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

 

   

  

   

  

John Paul College, Rotorua 
Whitworth Road, Rotorua. www.jpc.co.nz Ph: 07 3478 795 Fx: 07 3461 271 

A WEEKLY NEWSLETTER FOR THE JOHN PAUL COLLEGE COMMUNITY 
 Term 3, Issue 26          17

th
 August 2015 

Ma te pono Me te aroha – Through Faith and Love 

2015 School Theme :  ‘Per Ardua Ad Astra – Through Adversity To The Stars’  

Dear Parents/ Caregivers 
Kia Ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa, Greetings. 
TRACKING FOR SUCCESS IN NCEA 
Reports of NCEA results of secondary schools in New Zealand, confirm that John Paul College is 
a very high performing school and in fact, achieves results at the same level of a decile 9 or 10 
school. 
 
Part of our success story comes from the very close cooperation between parents and teachers. 
As we prepare students over the next ten weeks to complete their NCEA course, please ensure 
you continue to monitor your child’s progress and liaise with teachers. 
TAKING HOLIDAYS DURING TERM DETRIMENTAL TO STUDENT LEARNING 
It is essential that students remain in school during term time to get the full benefit of teaching. It is 
detrimental to student learning where parents take a holiday during term, often because of cheap 
flights. I respectfully request that unless there are exceptional circumstances, that you do not take 
your children on holiday during term time. 
God bless 
Patrick Walsh - Principal 
  
 
 
 
  
 

 

JPC has recently upgraded our Facebook page and  
created a new JPC International Facebook page. 

Check us out at www.facebook.com/johnpaulcollege.rotorua 
facebook.com/johnpaulcollegeinternational 

Any feedback on the pages would be gratefully received.  
Please email maree.stewart@jpc.school.nz 

 

 

 SENIOR OPTION SUBJECT INFORMATION MEETING 
Wednesday 9th September, 5:30-7:00p.m in the Edmund Rice Centre 

 

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE ELECTION FOR THE JPC BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Nominations are invited for the election of one student representative to the Board of Trustees. 
 
Nomination forms are available from the student counter and close on Friday 4th September.   
 
Nominations must be made by a student enrolled at John Paul College, signed by the person 
making the nomination and by the person being nominated.  You must be Year 9-13 to be eligible. 
 
Please return completed nomination form to the student counter. 

http://www.jpc.co.nz/
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THE UNIFORM SHOP  
IS OPEN  

MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, FRIDAY 
8.00a.m to 4.00p.m Term time only 

CLOSED 11.30-12.30 
Please note that Postie Plus stock no 

JPC uniforms 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 TERM 3 

August 
17

th
 Maori Careers Talk – HS 

18-20
th
 Year 10 Retreat – St Marys Church 

 ICAS Mathematics 
 MathsMind – 6-8pm 
19-28th  Yr11-13 Prelim Exams 
21-22nd Chanel Shield – Hamilton 
21st Year 9 Parish Mass 
27th BOP Science Fair 
28th Daffodil Day 
31st-5th Aug Winter Sports Tournament 
September 
6-11th  AIMS Games Week 
7-9th ABL Yr 13 Camp 
9th Option Evening – 5.30-7.00pm 
11th PTA Quiz Night  
18th Teacher Only Day 
25th Senior Reports Issued 
 End of Term 3 
October 
12th Start of Term 4 
19th RE Assessment Week 
22nd Year 9 Market Day 
23rd CBOP Tennis Champs Yrs 7 & 8 
29-30th Speech Exams 
28th Year 11 Cambridge Exams 
 Year 10 Market Day 
29th/30th Year 8 Aquatics Day 
30th-31st BoP Rugby Sevens – Juniors  
November 
3rd Snr Co-curricular Prizegiving 
5th Snr Prizegiving 
6th Jnr BoP Tennis Champs 
 NCEA Scholarship Exams commence 
9th NCEA Exams commence 
 Junior Exams commence 
12th Year 10 Youth Summit 
16th-30th Life Ed 
16th Year 8 Camp Week 
 Orientation Week 2016 Year 7s 
23rd-1st Dec Year 10 Activity Week 
26-29th NISS Water Polo Juniors   
December 
1st Years 7 & 8 CoCurricular Prizegiving 
3rd Years 9 & 10 CoCurricular Prizegiving 
4th NCEA/Scholarship Exams finish 
4th Junior Prizegiving 
 Junior Reports Issued 
 School closes for 2015 at 12.05pm 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
DAFFODIL DAY  
     IS COMING 
 

        Friday  
  August 28

th
 

 
 
Daffodils will be on sale to students 

during form time, morning break  
and lunch time. 

Daffodils = gold coin Stickers 50c 
 

 

PTA 2nd HAND 
UNIFORM SALE 

Thurs 17th September 
Wed 23rd September 

330 till 5 pm  
At MacKillop Campus 

 

  

 

In Week 3, all Year 10 students had a Career 
session to consider their possible future 
direction and subjects they may need to study 
to get there. The option book for choosing their 
subjects for 2016 will be coming out later this 
term and will be available on our website.  
Please take the time to talk to your students 
about what where their strengths lie and 
subjects they may be interested in for next 
year.   
Mrs Brewer 
Year 7-10 Careers 
 

AIMS SEVENS RUGBY: 
To all JPC parents 
We desperately need drivers and managers/coaches for the Girls and Boys sevens rugby teams. 
Girls team has currently one student coach but require a driver/manager. The boys team needs 
both!  
If you can help please contact TIC Rugby Mr Hounsell tim.hounsell@jpc.school.nz 
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AN INVITATION TO RESPOND TO GOD’S CALL  
“I have called you by name, you are mine”  Isaiah 43 v 1 

St Mary’s Catholic community is offering a course about the Catholic faith, starting in September. 
If you’d like to find out more, we invite  you to ‘Come and See’ – four weekly evening sessions which will give 
you a  general overview of the course with no obligation to continue.  If you do want to continue the journey of 
faith, you’ll be welcomed into the Becoming Catholic process. 
Wednesday 2nd, 9th, 16th & 23rd September at 7 pm St Mary’s Church Seddon St 
Enquiries: Phone Andrea at the parish office 348 0289 or Christine 021 2055225 
 

 

Congratulations to Lachlan 
Stevens-Mcnab, who recently 
competed at the BMX World 
Championships in Zokder, Belgium, 
where he placed 2nd in the 11-year 
boys.  
 
In his six years at the Worlds, he has 
had 3 firsts and 3 seconds. 
Well done Lachlan 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
RE: YEAR 10 RETREATS 
The Year 10 Retreats will be taking place on Monday 17, Tuesday 18 and Wednesday 19 August.  The theme 
of the Retreat is living our School Motto  - “Ma te pono, me te aroha” – through Faith and Love.  The Retreats 
will be led by the Year 10 Religious Education teachers.   
 
The Retreats will be based at St Mary’s Parish Hall on the corner of Seddon and Ranolf Streets.  Your child 
will need to be at the Parish Hall by 8.40am for a roll check and will conclude at 2.30pm.  Students are to 
make their own way to and from the Parish Hall and are allowed to wear mufti on their Retreat day.  Please 
ensure your child has a packed lunch with snacks and a drink as due to Health and Safety requirements, they 
are not allowed to leave the Hall to go to the shops.   Students will be attending in their Religious Education 
Classes. As there are seven Year 10 form classes, 10RN students will be attending in groups during the week  
Please take note that students in 10RN will appear at the end of this letter designating what day they will be 
attending the Retreat. Please note that this has been organised to accommodate and balance the overall 
numbers of students attending each day. 
Monday 17 August 2015 

10LJ and 10PS with Mrs Fredricksen and Mrs Aislabie 
Accompanying these classes will be students from 10RN – James Bennett, Dayman Casbolt-
Willan, Tapiwa Chikono, Riley Cooney, Brendan Douglas, Mark Douthett 

Tuesday 18 August 2015 
10TC and 10RY with Mrs Cook and Mrs Stewart 
Accompanying these classes will be students from 10RN - Ashleigh Hart, Connor Humphries, 
Julie Jacobs, Jonas Kelemete, Bjarni Leggett-Hilmarsson, Troy Martin, Georgia Nikora, Eric Perez, 
Olivia Robinson, Connor Scott-Moore, Daniel Frost-Jones 

Wednesday 19 August 2015 
10CT and 10PJ with Mr Kowalewski and Mr Hughes 
Accompanying these classes will be students from 10RN - Frances Ryan, Katy Ryan, Sam 
Sewell, Kadisyn Sloane, Hope Sutherland, Rozelle Suyker, Casey Vaughan, Paige Wallace, Jordyn 
White, Cullen Winmill 
 

As Retreats are part of the Religious Education programme, it is compulsory for your child to attend 
Retreats. Thank you for your ongoing support of our Catholic Character at John Paul College. 
Kind regards 
Bernadette Fredricksen  -  Campus Minister   
 
 



.  
 

FRIDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 

In the Edmund Rice Centre 

From 

6pm for Silent Auction 

Drinks and nibbles 

Quiz starts at 7pm 

Major 2015 Fundraiser for Co-curriculum equipment for the students 

Return Form & Entry Fee to JPC Accounts Office by Friday 4
th

 September  

(Max of 20 tables set so get in quick!) 



McDonalds Meal Vouchers 

Donated by Linley Parry 

10 X $15 Vouchers =$150 

Volcanic Hills Winery 

Donated 6 X Pinot Noir &  

Use of Glasses on Quiz Night 

Tony Lund Orthodontist 

Donated $100 towards 

Prizes for Quiz Night 

Lone Star Restaurant 

Meal Vouchers 

3 X $40 value at $120 

Lone Star Restaurant 

Offers 

12 X T-shirts 

The Coffee Club 

Donated by M&L Kesseler 

4 X $10 value at $40 

De Flute Glass 

Ornamental Display Glass 

Value at 

Communications Networks 
Samsung Galaxy Core Prime 

Mobile Phone value at $250 

Communications Networks 
Sunbeam Electric NonStick 

Fry Pan value at $150 

Princes Gate Hotel 

2 X High Tea Vouchers 

Value at $56 

Caci Clinic 

3 X Microdermabrasion 

Value to be confirmed 

Passion Hair Beauty Body 

 

Hair Products value at $60 

Polynesian Spa 
 

Family Spa Voucher at $39 

Mitai Cultural Experience 

 

Family Pass value at $315 

Lakeland Queen 

1 hour Lunch Cruise 

2 X Adult Voucher value at $100 

Kelly Tarltons Auckland 

 

Family Pass value at $110 

Capers Epicurean 

 

5 X $10 Vouchers 

Pig &Whistle 

 

5 X $10 Vouchers 

Stevens 
 

Photo Frame value at $70 

Jaycar Rotorua 

 

Stereo Headphone value $50 

Tree House Daycare 
Picnic Café Vouchers 

2 Vouchers at $50 each 

Waiotapu Thermal Park 

 

3 X Family Pass value 

$80each 

Absolute Dental 
 

Exam, Scale & Polish $195 

Agroventure 

2 X Rides from Swoop, Shweeb 

& Jet value at $79 

 Volcanic Air Safaris 

Airport Transfer for 3persons 

2 X Transfer @ $90 each 

Bay of Plenty Steamers  

Sponsors Shirt 

Value to be confirmed 

The Chiefs Ltd 

 

Donated 2 X Chiefs Pack 

Hobbiton Movie Set  

 

2 Adult Passes value at $150 

Hobbiton Movie Set  

 

2 Adult Passes value at $150 

Speedy Sign 
Donated 4 X Umbrellas 

Graphic Package value at $300 

 

QUIZ NIGHT SILENT AUCTION 
This is your chance to secure some fabulous products and services at amazing prices 

 

Place your bids with Vivien at viv@theredwoods.co.nz or tel 027 270 3594 / 073454499 
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Rotorua Canopy Tour 

 

2 Adults Pass value at $278 

Te Puia Te Po Experience 

 

2 Adult Passes value at $230 

Mountain Jade  

 

Jade Pendant value at $138 

Riverjet  
The Squeeze & Riverjet 

5 X Voucher value at 

$159each 

Kylie's Beauty Clinic 

 

Classical Facial value at $69 

Novotel 

Accommodation & Breakfast 

Value at $220 

River Rats 

Kaituna Grade 5 value at 

$105 

River Rats 

 

2 hours Kayak hire value at $30 

Atticus Finch Restaurant 

Sponsor:MaisyPlaceCarpainters 

2 Dinner voucher value $100each 

Hells Gate 

Mud & Spa 

Family Pass value at $265 

Hells Gate 

Mud & Spa 

Family Pass value at $265 

Simmonds Tyres Ltd 
 

Wheel Alignment value at $75 

Tamaki Maori Village 

 

Cultural Experience 2A at 

$220 

Tamaki Maori Village 

 

Cultural Experience 2A at $220 

Palmers 

 

Gifts to be confirmed 

Millenium Hotel 

1 hr Relaxation Massage 

Value at $110 

Millenium Hotel 

Bar Tab at Zazu Bar 

Value at $50 

Lake Okareka Horse Tracking 

 

Voucher to be confirmed 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are raising funds to send  

Te Mahara Swanson-Hall  

to represent John Paul College and Te Arawa at the 

National Manu Kōrero Competition,  

21-24 September 2015 

in Porirua 

 

Tickets available from John Paul College, Accounts Office 
Hāngi will be held Friday 21 August, 4pm.  

Pick up is from the John Paul College Whare.   

Contact Whaea Cecelia if you have any queries. 

E: cecelia.pakinga@jpc.school.nz  

Ngā mihi nui mō te tautoko mai!  Thank you! 
 

 

Hāngi Fundraiser 
On Sale Now - $12.00 a ticket 

mailto:cecelia.pakinga@jpc.school.nz


SAMARITAN’S PURSE OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD. 
It is that time of year again when we ask you to give a small gift to a child in a third world  
country who would never normally receive a gift of any kind. Each year Samaritan’s purse 
organise and distribute hundreds of shoeboxes at Christmas in poor regions of the world.  
As their website says: 

A record 316,323 kids in 7 countries receive shoeboxes from Australia and New Zealand. 
 

To read more visit http://www.samaritanspurse.com.au/occ-shoebox-report-2013/ 

“Let’s make this the biggest year for shoeboxes from JPC” 
This year John Paul College is hoping to put together 50 boxes and we are asking the students to bring in donations. 
Each student will gain 20 points for their school house for each item them donate. Please donate any of the followingGift 
Ideas 

 SOMETHING TO LOVE 
Teddy bear, doll, soft toy, etc. (Please, no ‘used’ soft toys) 

 SOMETHING FOR SCHOOL 
Exercise book, pencil case, pens, pencils, colouring pencils, sharpener, eraser, chalk, etc. 

 SOMETHING TO WEAR 
T-shirt, shorts, underwear, cap, beanie, sandals, thongs, etc. 

 SOMETHING TO PLAY WITH 
Tennis ball, cars, skipping rope, marbles, musical instrument,  
yo-yo, slinky, finger puppets, wind up torch, etc.  
(No battery operated items)* 

 SOMETHING FOR PERSONAL HYGIENE 
Soap and face washer, toothbrush, hairbrush, comb, hair-clips, scrunchies,  
etc.(No toothpaste, bubble bath or any other item that might leak ) 

 SOMETHING SPECIAL 
Carry bag, sunglasses, bangles, necklaces, craft kits, stickers, note or photo of yourself. 

 
The shoe boxes are packed for specific age and gender:  

2-4yrs 5-9yrs 10-14yrs 

 
(We usually receive most gifts for the middle age bracket and more girls’ gifts than boys; 10-14yr old boy’s boxes seem 
to be particularly hard to fill). 
 

Please do not send in food or lollies of any; old or damaged items; anything that might break e.g. mirror; anything 
that can cause harm or relates to war; anything that relates to gambling such as playing cards and dice. 

 

 MONEY TO COVER TRANSPORT AND DELIVERY 
Although the boxes are delivered by volunteers there are many expenses incurred it costs  
$9 per box so all donations of money are equally important. 
 
As with every year, you may also take home and fill a box as a family if you prefer.  

I am always humbled by the generosity of the staff, students and their families each 
year in creating these shoeboxes of love. All donations should be brought directly to 
RSC2 please. 
 

The collection is a little earlier this year and all 
items/boxes must be brought to school by the  

last week of this term 
 

 

 

Mrs K Bloomfield – Director of Religious Studies E: Karen.bloomfield@jpc.school.nz  
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NZQA FEES – FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 
The purpose of financial assistance is to ensure that fees are not a barrier to participation in qualifications for students in 
low-to-middle income families. Each year the government provides limited funding for eligible students enrolled in New 
Zealand secondary schools who are entering for assessment against standards on the New Zealand Qualifications 
Framework (NZQF) and for New Zealand Scholarship. 
International students are not eligible for financial assistance. 
To be eligible for financial assistance, the applicant (normally the parent or guardian of the candidate) must be the fee-
payer and must apply under one of the following application types: 

 Benefit applications – this includes those receiving a Work and Income or Study Link benefit  

 Income-based applications – this includes those that have a joint family[1] income that would entitle the 
applicant to receive a Community Services Card  

 Multiple candidate applications – this includes fee-payers with two or more children who are candidates 
where the total fees to pay would otherwise be more than the $200 multiple candidate maximum.  

Financial Assistance fees schedule 2015 

Number of candidates fee-
payer is paying for 

Fee-payer is eligible for beneficiary or 
income-based assistance 

Fee-payer is not eligible for beneficiary 
or income-based assistance  

One child who is a candidate  $20.00 Full fees ($76.70 for NZQF and 3 
Scholarship subjects) 

Two or more children who 
are candidates 

A maximum of $30.00 per family A maximum of $200.00 per fee-payer[2] 

Application form 
The application form for financial assistance and information regarding financial assistance is available from Mrs Deb 
Lepper (Ph: 347 8795 ext 8845 or deb.lepper@jpc.school.nz) at school or on the NZQA website.  
The community services card income thresholds are available on the Work and Income website.  
Application forms need to be returned to school (Mrs Deb Lepper) for processing by: Friday 28

th
 August  

 

NZQA, SCHOLARSHIP & CAMBRIDGE FEES ARE DUE FOR PAYMENT  

AT THE ACCOUNTS OFFICE BY 21
st
 AUGUST 

2016 CHINA TRIP MEETING 
The Year 13 Business Studies class will be visiting China  
next  April.  There is a business component to the trip,  
as well as plenty of opportunities to experience the sights,  
smells and sounds of China.  We visit some of the major  
attractions in Beijing such as the Great Wall of China, Tiananmen  
Square and the Forbidden City before travelling to the bright  
lights of Shanghai.  It is in Shanghai that we meet with leading  
Kiwi businesspeople who live and work in China and who share their business knowledge with the 
students. 
If you would like to know more, please attend the first parent meeting on TONIGHT in RSC1 
at 5.30pm to register your interest. 
Minka Webb – Teacher in Charge  E: minka.webb@jpc.school.nz  
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FROM THE CAREERS OFFICE  
MECHANICAL OR ELECTRICAL APPRENTICESHIPS IN 2016. 
Applications for the Electricity Supply Apprentice Programme (ESAP) 2016 intake are open from 1 – 
31 August 2015. 
Application forms are available to download from Mighty River Power, Contact Energy,  Singer 
Group,  WEL Networksand Vector web pages. Or at the Careers Office. 
If wishing to apply, please print out the form, complete all areas, include the required documents and post 
to the address at the top of the first page of the form before 31 August. 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
Criteria for consideration 
NCEA Level 2 Maths and English. 
Location 
 Study/Block Courses:      Wintec Rotokauri Campus, Hamilton 
 Workplace:  For the 2016 Intake our participating companies are requiring apprentices to work in 

 - Auckland - Waikato - Central North Island    - Tarana- Central Otago 
Accommodation 
Our apprentices are currently housed during their block courses at the Wintec Eco Village on the Rotokauri 
Campus.  There may need to be alternative arrangements made depending on numbers in the future.  No 
accommodation charges are incurred when in the village, however they will need to provide their own 
meals/food etc at their own cost.       
Duration/Dates 
This is a three year apprenticeship; successful candidates for the next intake will commence in the last 
week of January 2016. 
The apprentices start with 10 weeks of study at Wintec in Hamilton then are placed “on the job” for 
approximately 10 weeks.  They then return to Wintec for another 10 week block course before going out for 
on the job experience again.           
Costs 
Personal protective equipment (i.e. safety boots & glasses etc.)is provided with a basic toolkit.  Their Wintec 
training fee is also paid for and all apprentices receive a scaled wage arrangement across the three year 
term of their apprenticeship. 
 
AUT 

 AUT Scholarships available – Apply now for 2016 
 AUT General Scholarship 
 Significant Student Scholarship 
 Wool Fisher First-In-Family AUT Scholarship 

AUT Faculty Scholarships 
Check the website for application closing dates. Other undergraduate scholarships are available in Subject 
areas including: 

 Art and Design 

 Business and Law 

 Communications 

 Computer and Mathematical Sciences 

 Engineering 

 Health Sciences 

 Language and Culture 

 Sciences 

 Social Sciences 

 Te Ara Poutama / Maori Development 
Most Applications close 1st September 2015 
www.aut.ac.nz/scholarships 
Massey University 
Massey University Auckland and Manawatu are delighted to offer four new Accommodation Scholarships at 
each Campus. 
Each Campus offers: 

 2 x $5,000 General Scholarships 

 1 x $5,000 Scholarship for a Maori Student 

 1 x $5,000 Scholarship for a Pasifika Student 
Applications close 2nd October 2015 
For further Information and how to apply visit: MASSEY.AC.NZ/ACCOMMODATION 
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FROM THE CAREERS OFFICE (continued) 
Application Packs for the University of Otago are now available in the Careers Office. 
Massey University 
The Following Scholarships for Massy University are now available: 

 Massey University Vice-Chancellor’s High Achiever Scholarship (Academic or Arts) 

 Massey University Academy of Sport Scholarship 

 Massey University Albany Vice- Chancellor’s Natural Sciences Excellence Award 

 Massey Business School Future Leaders Scholarship 

 ‘Encouraging Kiwis into Engineering’ Massey University Full-Fees Scholarship 

 Bachelor of Information Sciences/Bachelor of Science (Computer Science Scholarship) 

 Massey University Albany Vice-Chancellor’s Innovation and Academic Excellence Award 
For full regulations and forms visit massey.ac.nz/scholarships 
The closing date for most of these scholarships is the 20th August. 
Massy University has on offer New Degrees. To find out more visit their Website. 
 
Waikato Management School Information Evening 
Wednesday 26th August 2015 
Whether you’ve already got your eye on a career in management, or you’re still exploring your study options, 
our information evening can help you decide on your university pathway. 
 
At the session you’ll be able to... 

 Gain an overview of the courses we offer 
 Find out more about how you can differentiate yourself with a Waikato Management School 

internship 
 Discuss how our programmes can meet your needs 
 Meet and chat with Waikato Management School staff and current students 
 Ask any questions you have about studying with Waikato Management School 

Find out more about scholarships, accommodation and our Career Development Services. 
Details... 
When: Wednesday 26th August 
Time: 5.00pm -7.00pm 
Where: Level one foyer, Waikato Management School, Hillcrest Road, Hamilton, University of Waikato 
Parking: Gate 10, off Silverdale Road 
Who: Suitable for school leavers, current students, career switchers and mature students, parents, and 
anyone who wants to learn more about studying at Waikato Management School. 
Presentations...  
5.00pm: A presentation from some of our students who have undertaken internships at various companies 
to gain real-world, hands-on business experience as part of their bachelor's degree. 
5.30pm: A presentation from 'Two Kids at University' - Management students Louis Davis and Jules Bohumil 
Benacek Craft will share some insights about Waikato's vibrant student community; and the importance of 
making the most of all the opportunities we offer. 
For more information email Student Relations Coordinator Emma Kay emmakay@waikato.ac.nz 
 
Please fill out the registration form below with your contact details so we know you are coming 
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FROM THE CAREERS OFFICE (continued) 
Victoria University of Wellington  
Victoria University of Wellington: Excellence Scholarships.  Applications must be received by the 15th  
September for study in 2016. The Purpose of these Scholarships is to support academically-able School 
leavers to study at Victoria. 
Generosity New Zealand 
New Scholarships in givME (formally Breakout) 
Geyser Community Foundation Bannan Science  Award 
Study at: Any recognised University or Polytechnic located in New Zealand 
Closing Date: 30 September  Value: $5,000 
Type of Funding: Undergraduate (first year only) 
Purpose: The Bannan Science Award is for educational purposes for students residing or having family 

links in the Murupara district community, including Kaingaroa, Minginui, Ruatahuna and Te 
Whatia who have completed their secondary school education or who are in their final year of 
secondary school  to study Science – Pure or Applied, including (but not limited to) medicine, 
veterinary, agriculture, forestry, engineering, astronomy, botany, chemistry, zoology, 
mathematics, physics and seismology. 

Sir William and Lady Lois Manchester Scholarships in Music 
Study at: The University of Auckland   Closing Date: 15th April 2016 
Value: up to $2,500     Type of Funding: Undergraduate (first year only) 
Purpose: The main purpose of the Scholarship is to encourage and support students undertaking 

study in Music, especially where this funding would make a significant contribution to their 
financial needs. 

Youth Sports Scholarships 
Study at: Any New Zealand Institute   Closing Date: 31 January 2016 
Value: $3,000     Type of Funding: Travel, sport, recreation, Outward Bound 
Purpose: The aim of the Scholarship scheme is to assist local sporting talent to perform to their best 

ability, by assisting them financially so that they have access to greater sporting opportunities  
Des Graydon Memorial Scholarship 
Study at: Auckland University of Technology  Closing Date: 1 September 2015 
Value: $6,000      Type of funding: Undergraduate (first year only) 
Purpose: The aim of this Scholarship is to encourage and support students facing financial barriers to 

undertake undergraduate studies in Business. 
 

Whakapiki Ake will be hosting our Rotorua Regional Hui-Ā-Rohe information evening on Wednesday 
2nd September. 
We would like to extend our invitation to other Māori students (Yr. 9 – 13), plus their whānau and 
also school staff to attend. 
What is Whakapiki Ake? 
Check out our video clip if you are unaware of the work that Whakapiki Ake do, and the support they offer 
Māori students. We are a Māori recruitment programme from The University of Auckland and support and 
provide rangatahi with opportunities for a career in health. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wXaXGQlBI-k 
I have attached the invitation that has been sent out to ALL Whakapiki Ake students in the Auckland region 
to attend. 
I would appreciate it if you could promote this hui at your school and encourage Māori students to 
attend, especially if they are looking at health careers and taking sciences!!! 
Our Hui-Ā-Rohe is an opportunity for students and whānau, as well as school staff to become informed 
about what Whakapiki Ake provide as a support network, and we would love to see you there too! 
 This will be held on: 
Date: Wednesday 2nd September 
Time: 6.00pm – 9.30pm 
Venue: Rotorua Girls High School  

251 Old Taupo Rd,  
Hillcrest, Rotorua 3015 

RSVP: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HAR2015 

 Please RSVP via our online Survey as soon as possible for catering purposes. 
If you do not have access to the internet, or you are unable to get onto our Survey Monkey link to RSVP, 
please email, call or text a member of the Whakapiki Ake team. 
 Once we receive an RSVP a member of the Whakapiki Ake team will be in contact to confirm this. 
  
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wXaXGQlBI-k
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HAR2015


 

  

 



REACH 900+ EMAIL ADDRESSES ON OUR DATABASE 
Contact sue.rowles@jpc.school.nz in the first instance, then an invoice will be issued by the JPC PTA. 

PLUGZ 4 LUGZ 
Grade 5 custom made hearing protection 

MADE ON THE SPOT 

Comfortable* Reusable* Reliable* Waterproof  
    Work, Play, Sleep and Swim 
In your very own Grade 5 earplugs 
         Grant Rowles, Rotorua 
          (07) 348 0908 / or 027 275 6848 
          www.earmold.com.au for more info 

“Hear today, gone tomorrow without  
        adequate hearing protection”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS 

 

HERE FOR  

 

$5 PER WEEK 

NO ACC SURCHARGE ON XRAYS 
• CT     • MRI  
• Screening and Vascular Ultrasound                                                                                             
• General Musculoskeletal              
• Intervention Procedures and Echocardiography      
• All Maternity Ultrasounds 
• Ultrasound Guided Biopsies           ACC/Private and  
• Ultrasounds                                     Insurance Funded 

• (Immigration CXRs)  
We are also pleased to be the first to offer 4D scanning in the 

Rotorua area. 
Bringing patient care and imaging technology together 

X-rays – No appointment necessary. 
For all other services call us to make an appointment. 

 

Central Health 1181, Crnr Amohia & Haupapa 
Streets Ph 07 343 7468 

www.mokoiaradiology.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS 

 

HERE FOR  

 

$5 PER WEEK 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS 

 

HERE FOR  

 

$5 PER WEEK 

 

 

mailto:sue.rowles@jpc.school.nz
http://www.mokoiaradiology.co.nz/


PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISING SPONSORS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Rotorua Medical Group 
Central Health and Fairy Springs Medical Centre 

“NEW PATIENTS WELCOME” 

1 Practice + 2 Sites = Convenient Health Care 4 U 

Both sites open Mon-Fri, 8.00am to 5.00pm 

Telephone: 347 0000  Email: admin.rmg@rgpg.co.nz         www.rotoruamedical.co.nz  

 

Our comprehensive and excellent family health care services include a 

Drop In Clinic – no appointment  necessary 

Central Health, 1181 Amohia Street (next door to Central Pharmacy) 

Mon to Fri between 9.00am and 11.00am and 2.00pm and 4.00pm 

Fairy Springs Medical Centre, 10-100 Fairy Springs Road, Rotorua 

Mon to Fri between 9.00am and 11.00am 

          
   

 

 

General Medical Services 

Immunisations 

Medical Examinations 

Long Term Condition 

Management 

   

 

mailto:admin.rmg@rgpg.co.nz
http://www.rotoruamedical.co.nz/

